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Trask Parent Newsletter for the Week of September 27, 2020 
Title I Compact for Student Success 

News & Updates 
● Trask has created a website committed to Plan B. We will continue to update as plans develop. Updated 

answers have been provided on the attached FAQ document. 
● Over the next two weeks, students and parents will have opportunities to meet teachers and staff at 8 

different locations  in our district. This Wednesday (9/30), the Trask Mobile Lab will be at  New 
Providence Park, Cape Harbor, Kings Grant Park (Lord Byron Rd.), and Meridian Village . The 
following week (10/7) we will be in Alamosa & Surrounding neighborhoods, Port-o-Pines, and the Bent 
Tree subdivision. See the link for details. 

● We are working on the yearbook and need your submissions. You can download the Yearbook Snap App 
(password: trask) on an ipad or iphone or email the pictures to sarah.bishton@nhcs.net or 
katheryn.smith@nhcs.net. This week’s theme is Quarantine Selfie. Show us your favorite mask selfie! 

● Attention 7th graders! Please make sure your immunizations are up to date. Students will have 30 days 
from October 1 before exclusion from school (remote, or in person) is enforced. 

Athletics 
● The Athletic Boosters will be selling Trask Masks and Gaiters as a fundraiser. Purchases can be made 

through the square store which is included on the flyer. 
● Middle School Athletics are tentatively scheduled to start on November 4th. In order to be eligible for 

sports, students must be passing 5 of 6 classes and have a "C" average (70% of higher). 
● Trask Athletics will be moving to an electronic system to collect all required athletic forms. All forms 

will need to be uploaded into the system. More information to come, once sport schedules are announced. 
Community Resources & Support 

● NHCS will host a series of Virtual Town Hall meetings for families on the district's transition to Plan B. 
This event will allow families throughout the district to meet Superintendent Foust and ask questions 
about the district’s transition to Plan B at the beginning of the second grading period. 

● Even when we are not  together, we are still here to help. If your student is experiencing issues, please 
access https://www.saysomething.net/ or https://nhcs.ethix360.com/ to let us know. 

● NHC is offering financial assistance for housing and childcare to NHC families that qualify. Immigration 
status is not considered.  More information is available here. Families can also call 910-798-3500. 

Quote of the Week: "If you can't change it, change your attitude." - Maya Angelou 

Upcoming Dates 
09/30  6:00  LatinX Virtual Town Hall 
10/01  6:00  Middle School Virtual Town Hall 
10/02  All  End of Grading Period 

Quick Links for Remote Learning 

NHCS Family Resources Trask Office Hours Student Help Center Trask Remote Learning 

NHCS Remote Learning Remote Learning 101 Trask Assistance form Help Desk 254-4440 

Facebook Twitter Instagram 
@traskmiddle @traskbears emmab.trask 

https://scontent-atl3-1.xx.fbcdn.net/v/t1.0-9/fr/cp0/e15/q65/15578420_1327052547315745_4462646254192513490_n.jpg?efg=eyJpIjoidCJ9&oh=a9793a7e9523b565ff283fdb1402f0a0&oe=58EF3586
https://trask.nhcs.net/about-us/title-1/compact-for-success
https://trask.nhcs.net/nhcsreadysetreturn
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1xyMxiKCV7SNOdcc6h-ys8c4FB4QggPoBV2X0lk0HarQ/edit?ts=5f6df302#slide=id.g999941306f_0_126
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1xyMxiKCV7SNOdcc6h-ys8c4FB4QggPoBV2X0lk0HarQ/edit?ts=5f6df302#slide=id.g999941306f_0_126
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/yearbook-snap/id915927061
mailto:sarah.bishton@nhcs.net
mailto:katheryn.smith@nhcs.net
https://www.immunize.nc.gov/schools/schools.htm
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10wGhiWiNOUSK5mWzDYPNMlLHSBbNyluEp2c8Ikme7oU/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.nhcs.net/about-us/news/post/~board/district-news/post/new-hanover-county-schools-virtual-town-hall-meetings-rescheduled-to-september-29-october-1
https://www.saysomething.net/
https://nhcs.ethix360.com/#landing
https://socialservices.nhcgov.com/services/covid/?fbclid=IwAR26pCzO0CE7toDUsQo63QcWMdFnii5K5S8GIIh5DIpP2qUgu9jm8CjA7mY
https://sites.google.com/nhcs.net/family-resources/home
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MTbAzB6BpNteQytVHyjSjXSAycLgM-FI8JnG49owFhw/edit
https://sites.google.com/nhcs.net/student-help-center/home
https://sites.google.com/nhcs.net/remote-learning-101-trask/home
https://sites.google.com/nhcs.net/resourcesforathomelearning/home-page
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Htkf3NEbeomZKX9m8NYr0da6yfCkpBWv17SLOy6ajEk/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdMbxc6FnymDeWJar3KFzaxoczgj6Z3nlbYVPUCxrAqFJbGpA/viewform
https://www.facebook.com/Trask-Middle-School-650392404990146/
https://twitter.com/traskbears
https://web.stagram.com/emmab.trask

